
 
 

 
PTA May Fair 2024  

Saturday 18th  May, 12 to 4 pm 

TOMBOLA PRIZES 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Home clothes day for tombola items - Friday 17th May  

On Friday 17th May the Junior School children are invited to come to school in casual clothes in 
return for a donation towards the May Fair tombola.   

NB: Year 6 children will still need their school jumpers/cardigans for the Lake Trip. 

To make sure we have prizes suitable for all, please would the children donate of the following 
items: ONE 

Years 3 & 4: Soft / non alcoholic drinks, toiletries, Children's games, toys, books, chocolates etc  

Years 5 & 6: Wine, good-quality food items (e.g. chocolates, preserves), toiletries, etc  

 
All items must be new and unopened. The children should bring donations to the dining room or 
take to their classrooms on the morning of 17th. 

Many thanks in advance for your continued support. 

6N and the BHJS PTA Team 

Bernards Heath 
Junior School PTA 


